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twinmlf@gmail.com

From: Hamilton Christian Center <hccpastor@hcconline.ccsend.com> on behalf of Hamilton 
Christian Center <email@hcconline.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 3:52 PM
To: twinmlf@gmail.com
Subject: HCC Update - April 29, 2020

 

   

Hello HCC Family! 
 
We wanted to give you a quick update. As Ohio begins the transition back to some 
normalcy, HCC will continue services online only through May on Sundays at 11:15am 
and on Wednesdays at 7:00pm. We will re-evaluate at the end of May and communicate 
to you any updates. We miss you all and are looking forward to the day we will assemble 
again on property. 
 
HCC has been able to reach and minister to more people than ever online during this 
time! We have seen an increase in numbers and responses. We are so thankful for the 
online team behind the scene and on the platform who have helped make it possible. And 
we praise God for the online viewers who have made a decision to make Jesus Christ 
their Lord and Savior! 
 
If you know someone who would like to watch our online services but doesn't have 
Facebook, please send them our website link HCCONLINE.ORG. Our app can also be 
downloaded by texting HCCLIFEAPP to 77977.   
 
If you have a prayer need please click the Prayer Request link below or message us at 
email@hcconline.org or Facebook. HCC elders and staff are praying for you!  
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PRAYER REQUEST 
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